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Announcements of Onomastic Interest
Special Issue of Kansas Quarterly

Kansas Quarterly, a periodical that focuses on the culture,
history, lifestyle, art and writing of Mid-America, is planning a
special onomastics issue, “Names on the Plains.”

Defined broadly, “the Plains” includes the area from eastern
Colorado to Ohio, and from Wisconsin, Minnesota, and North
Dakota to Oklahoma. Essays in this issue will focus primarily on
aspects of the names and naming practices in this region. One of
the purposes of this special issue is to show onomastics as a
multi-dimensional discipline that informs and encompasses such
other fields as geography, psychology, sociology, linguistics,
folklore, history, literature, etc. For more information, contact the
guest editor:

Professor Thomas E. Murray
Department of English
Kansas State University

Manhattan, KS 66506-0701

FAX: 913-532-7004
e-mail: TEM@KSUVM.BITNET

H. and E. Guggenheimer, the authors of Jewish Family Names and
Their Origins, announce the publication of supplemental materials.
These booklets, issued at the rate of one each several years, are
available to individual (not institutional) owners. For further
information, write to the authors at: P.O. Box 401, West Hemp-
stead NY 11552-0401.



